
Hello Middle School Parents, 

You are invited to attend a FREE presentation on 

Wednesday, February 8, 2017  

at 6pm at Buljan Middle School, 

in the multi-purpose room.  

In acknowledgment of Mental Health Awareness Week Feb 6-

10, Roseville City School District proudly presents, Ending the 

Silence.  This event is sponsored by PCYC (Placer County Youth 

Commission) and NAMI (National Alliance on Mental Illness).  

During the 50-minute talk, a young adult living with mental ill-

ness and a family member tell their stories about mental health 

challenges, including what hurt and what helped.  You will learn 

about anxiety and other mental health concerns to help raise 

awareness and change perceptions around mental health condi-

tions.  We hope to see you there. 

Please read below……. 




